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2021  
Robert Weil  
Riesling Tradition  

“A Beautifully crafted, 
barely off-dry Riesling 
with so much juicy fruit 
and a refreshing acidity 
that pulls you inexorably 
back for more of this 
vibrant elixir.”  
August 2022

92JAMES 
SUCKLING

weingut-robert-weil.com

2021  
Robert Weil  
Riesling Tradition  

“A Beautifully crafted, 
barely off-dry Riesling 
with so much juicy fruit 
and a refreshing acidity 
that pulls you inexorably 
back for more of this 
vibrant elixir.”  
August 2022

92JAMES 
SUCKLING

weingut-robert-weil.com

2021  
Robert Weil  
Riesling Tradition  

“A Beautifully crafted, 
barely off-dry Riesling 
with so much juicy fruit 
and a refreshing acidity 
that pulls you inexorably 
back for more of this 
vibrant elixir.”  
August 2022

92JAMES 
SUCKLING

weingut-robert-weil.com

2021  
Robert Weil  
Riesling Tradition  

“A Beautifully crafted, 
barely off-dry Riesling 
with so much juicy fruit 
and a refreshing acidity 
that pulls you inexorably 
back for more of this 
vibrant elixir.”  
August 2022

92JAMES 
SUCKLING

weingut-robert-weil.com

2021  
Robert Weil  
Riesling Tradition  

“A Beautifully crafted, 
barely off-dry Riesling 
with so much juicy fruit 
and a refreshing acidity 
that pulls you inexorably 
back for more of this 
vibrant elixir.”  
August 2022

92JAMES 
SUCKLING

weingut-robert-weil.com

2021  
Robert Weil  
Riesling Tradition  

“A Beautifully crafted, 
barely off-dry Riesling 
with so much juicy fruit 
and a refreshing acidity 
that pulls you inexorably 
back for more of this 
vibrant elixir.”  
August 2022

92JAMES 
SUCKLING

weingut-robert-weil.com

2021  
Robert Weil  
Riesling Tradition  

“A Beautifully crafted, 
barely off-dry Riesling 
with so much juicy fruit 
and a refreshing acidity 
that pulls you inexorably 
back for more of this 
vibrant elixir.”  
August 2022

92JAMES 
SUCKLING

weingut-robert-weil.com

2021  
Robert Weil  
Riesling Tradition  

“A Beautifully crafted, 
barely off-dry Riesling 
with so much juicy fruit 
and a refreshing acidity 
that pulls you inexorably 
back for more of this 
vibrant elixir.”  
August 2022

92JAMES 
SUCKLING


